We need this change, We are losing sales because the OLCC is opening new stores and that reduces our sales. We have a 4.77

rating on Goggle but that does not mean anything when the new store is closer to your home or business. We are splitting the sales.
Liquor does not pay all of the bills it requires our related business.

Please see your way to improving the system,



